
Susan Lynn Grinder born April 
9th 1953, was the third born of 
seven children of Vincent and 
Abby Grinder.  Susan grew up 
in Camp Springs, Maryland and 
graduated from Crossland High 
School. She started her working 
career for a local Real Estate firm 
and then moved on to work for the 
U.S. State department as an aide 
to the then Vice President’s wife.  
Susan was the HR Manager for 
NARDI Construction in Beltsville, 
Maryland for over twenty years.  
Susan was a caring and giving 
person. Pancreatic cancer took her 
from us on September 3, 2020. 
Everyone that knew Susan loved 
her and we will all miss her dearly. 
She left us all too soon.
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Two of NARDI’s current Clean Water Partnership projects include 
the Oaklands ES Stream Restoration and The Brier Mill Run Stream 
Restoration retrofit projects.  The purpose of these stream restoration 
projects is to create a new stable stream channel that can safely convey 
a 100-year storm within the existing incised stream channel.  At Brier 
Mill Run, a multi-stage channel will be constructed in order to shift the 
channel within the right of way, to minimize the clearing of existing trees. 
Both stream channels will also be stabilized to prevent further erosion 
of sediment. These projects have educational signage posted during 
construction to communicate the purpose of the proposed projects and 
planned water quality benefits.

NARDI Construction completed the build-out of the 10,500 sf Social 
Security Administration offices in Reston Virginia earlier this month.  
This construction included several base building modifications such as 
adding on to the 2nd Floor of the building, removing the loading dock 
and enclosing the front entrance to create additional interior tenant 
space.  The offices included a large training facility, conference rooms 
and open office areas as well as 18 custom interview stations.

NARDI was recently awarded two new projects for Prince George’s County, the Circuit Court Security 
Check Point & Circuit Court Second Floor Marbury Wing Refresh.  The Security Check Point project is the 
construction of a vehicle security checkpoint including exterior excavation & demo, roadway widening & 
resurfacing, concrete & barriers, guard booth, canopy, electrical & lighting and associated site work.  The 2nd 
Floor Marbury Wing Refresh will consist of 7 phases of work involving renovations to various departments, 
lounges, restrooms and chambers.

Recent Prince George’s County Awards:
Circuit Court Security Check Point & Circuit Court 
Second Floor Marbury Wing Refresh

Social Security AdministrationOakland and Brier Mill Streams

If you are interested in becoming a sub-contractor and being included in our list of bidders, please visit our website: 
http://nardiconstruction.com/subcontractors/.
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FEATURED CONTRACTOR

Corenic and NARDI teamed up to bid on the Shady Glen Fire & EMS Station. Our 
team was awarded the project as the low bidder at bid submission.  The scope of 
this project includes a new 14,300 sf Pre-Engineered Metal Building used for Cadet 
Recruit training. Also included is a 14,000 gsf 1 story, 4 bay drive through Fire 
Station. The apparatus bay (7,200 sf) is a double stacked drive through arrangement.  
The Fire House itself is 6,800 sf and includes 10 bunks to accommodate male and 
female firefighters. Construction is set to start by the end of the year.
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Construction recently started on yet another 
Prince George’s County awarded project at the 
Wayne K Curry Administration Building. This 
new phase of renovations involves the 2nd floor 
Council Chambers and the 1st floor Hearing 
Room. Renovations are expected to be complete 
in March of 2021.
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